By Jim Donelan

MEMBERS ONLY ©

ELIEVE IT OR NOT in 2008, Tom Brady was

quarterbacking in the big game. Well over a

decade later here in 2021 Mr. Brady is still at it

... quarterbacking in the big game. Ironically,
he lost at age 30 and won the game this year at age 43.
I guess wine isn’t the only thing that can improve with
age.

The TOIRMA website, toirma.org, was first created
in 2008. Although the website is still here, it has gone
through significant upgrades over the years. In October
2016, we re-launched the website with a much-needed
improvements. The revamped site added the ability to
report claims online and make changes to your cover-
ages. The TOIRMA Toolbox, Events Calendar, other
resources, and the site’s ability to adjust to the type of
device (responsiveness) were also added. TOIRMA is
continuing to enhance toirma.org with an attention on
items relevant to risk management and township gov-
ernment.

On March 8, 2021, TOIRMA launched its NEW
“Members Only” section of the TOIRMA website. The
section will offer members access to new Video Train-
ing, categorized Risk Reminders on numerous safety
topics available to download, Safety Items for order, and
other Helpful Resources. We will continue to expand
the resources presented on an ongoing basis, so once
you've accessed the “Members Only” section, please
remember to come back for a visit.

To access the “Members Only” section please follow
the simple steps below:

e Go to the TOIRMA website, toirma.org.

o Once on our site, click on the “Members Only”
button located in the top right corner of your
screen.

¢ You will then be prompted to register by input-
ting your email address.

o If your email address is already in our system,
you will receive an email with the instructions to
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set up a password, and you’re all set.

o If your email is not in our system, you will be
prompted to fill out a short form that will be
emailed to TOIRMA. A member of our staff will
contact you for verification, and you will then be
provided access.

All TOIRMA members with email addresses cur-
rently in our database will also be receiving an email
formally announcing the new “members only” section.
Please take the time to visit the new “members only”
section and take advantage of our ever-growing risk
management resources available to township officials.

The TOIRMA Board of Trustees and staff are excited
to bring the new “Members Only” section to our mem-
bers and will do our best to keep it fresh and updated.
We appreciate you taking a moment to visit the new
section and hope you will find this a useful resource in
your township.

Thank you for those of you that “liked” our Face-
book page, for this is a great way to receive helpful
information relating to risk management for townships
and road districts.

We appreciate your attention to these matters and
have a safe and healthy spring.

As always, if you have any additional questions,
please feel free to contact me toll-free at (888) 562-7861

or by email at jdonelan@toirma.org.
Think Safe ... Drive Safe ... Work Safe.
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